
 
 

 
TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

Date:    Thursday, September 23, 2021 

 

Locations: Intersection of Masters Road & Rickard Road, Skaneateles, NY 

 

Type of Work:  Permanent Change of Y Intersection to T Intersection 

 

Schedule:  Beginning Monday, September 27, 2021  

 

 

The Onondaga County Department of Transportation is in the process of altering the intersection of Masters  

Road at Rickard Road.  As of Monday, September 27, 2021, the intersection will be no longer be a Y 

intersection – it will be a T intersection.   Please pay attention to the new traffic flow. 

 

 
 

 

Work may be delayed due to inclement weather. 

 

As with any highway construction, we respectfully ask the traveling public to please reduce your speed 

within the work zone, use caution and be mindful of roadside workers and construction vehicles. For 

updates on this and other Onondaga County DOT projects, visit our website, or follow us on Facebook.  


